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Parking at Marish

Please will you be mindful and 
considerate when dropping off 
and picking up your children at 
Marish.
Do not park in front of our 
neighbour's gates or 
inconvenience them in any 
way. Please consider walking, 
riding, scootering into school 
instead. Thank you!
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Logo Lift Off Challenge

Some children in KS2 at Willow took part in the Logo Lift Off 
competition organised by the UK Space Agency. The children 
designed a logo to go on satellites which would be launched by the 
UK Space Agency to monitor climate change from Space. They 
learned about the role of small satellites in monitoring climate 
change and created some amazing designs. They received 
certificates for participating in the competition. 
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  Science lessons and projects in 3D at Willow      
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 Platinum Jubilee events at Slough Library  
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Platinum Jubilee events at Slough Library



May 2022

Reception: 90.15%

Year 1: 91.92%

Year 2: 92.51%

Year 3: 94.35%

Year 4: 93.58%

Year 5: 93.95%

Year 6: 92.60%

Target: 96%

May 2022

Reception: 91.14%

Year 1: 91.26%

Year 2: 91.82%

Year 3: 93.70%

Year 4: 94.03%

Year 5: 92.16%

Year 6: 93.49%

Target: 96%
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Marish Willow 

100%- 96% WELL DONE
Achieving full potential

95- 90% Cause for Concern
Negatively affecting academic success

Below 90% Serious Concern
Drastic effect on academic success

EVERY DAY 

COUNTS

 Student success 

starts with 

attendance
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Parent Notices

PE Kit

Please ensure your child comes to school wearing their PE kit on the days they have PE.

PE Kit consists of T shirt, shorts, joggers/tracksuit bottoms, jumper and trainers.

School Grounds 

Please do not bring bikes or scooters of any kind onto the school ground at any time. Dogs 

are not allowed on site.

Book Donations 

As part of our free book initiative we are asking parents to  

donate their unwanted, good quality books. These can be  

any childrens, teen and adult books. A box will be available in the Marish main 

reception, where books can be dropped off. Many thanks for your donations.  

THANK YOU to parents who have already donated!

Timings of the school day

Nursery
8:00 – 11:00am – morning session
12:00 – 3:00pm – afternoon session
Reception
8:00-8:30am – soft start
Year 1
8:00 – 8:30am – soft start
2:30pm – dismissal
Year 2
8:00 – 8:30am – soft start
2:40pm – dismissal

Lost Property (Marish)
Lost property will be laid out by the main hall towards the end of term. Please come and check if anyone 
has any lost items there. The bin will then be emptied and taken to charity. This will be repeated from 
now on every half term.

No Peanuts
Please do not bring peanuts of any kind into school, we are a nut free school.

Water Bottles
Children should bring in a water bottle every day, with their name clearly labelled on the bottle.

Year 3
8:00 – 8:20am – soft start
2:40pm – dismissal
Year 4
8:00 – 8:20am – soft start
2:50pm – dismissal
Year 5
8:00 – 8:20am – soft start
3:00pm – dismissal
Year 6
8:00 – 8:20am – soft start
3:00pm – dismissal
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 Slough Town Holiday Coaching            
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  Year 6 trip to Hampton Court            
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Book Donations             

Eeshika in 5N donated two huge bags of books to 
add to our school library. She is a superstar!
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    Ice creams at Marish            

We have been selling ice creams in the 
playground after school, all proceeds will be 
going towards new playground equipment! 
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   E-safety                
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    Non-Uniform Day                

The Eco-warrior team has arranged for the 6th June Resilience Building Day to be 
non-uniform, where everyone will wear green and bring £1 for charity. It is World 
Environment Day and we will be raising money for the charity 'Just one Tree' every £1 
will plant a tree. 🌳


